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SH75 Halswell Road Improvements

WORKS NOTICE 

From Monday 18 November 2024

What

When

We’ll be installing a left in, left out only layout

Hendersons Road/Halswell Road intersectionWhere

What are we doing?
From Monday 18 November, right turns from Halswell Road onto Hendersons Road and 
vice versa will be removed with the installation of traffic management barriers.
This turning restriction is part of the final design, when the raised central median island will 
be installed in this area, as shown in the plan below.

Traffic impacts - left in, left out only
There will be no right turns from 
Halswell Road onto Hendersons 
Road, and vice versa from Monday 18 
November. 

Please use the signposted routes via 
Monsaraz Boulevard; these will be in 
place for about two weeks while people 
get used to this change. 

The final layout will be a raised central 
median island which will improve safety 
by removing right-turns which will 
reduce the risk of crashes when drivers 
exit driveways and side streets.

CAN WE HELP?
Please contact Fulton Hogan on 0800 ROAD FH (0800 7623 34) Monday to Friday, 8am 
- 5pm, or email cant.info@fultonhogan.com to discuss any specific access needs such as 
nurse/doctor visits or Meals on Wheels deliveries to your property. Contact us at anytime if 
the matter is urgent. 
For further information, or to subscribe to updates, please visit www.nzta.govt.nz/Halswell

We’re sorry for any disruption and thank you for your patience.


